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I am very concerned that the proposed site is only 10m from a waterway that could affect our community and 
water quality! How could that possibly be approved? It is far too close and could affect our drinking water.  I 
have young children and I’m also extremely concerned about the health risks of the air quality as a result of the 
works at this plastic recycling facility! Finally, the risk of a fire with houses so close and the small local fire 
department in our area gives me no confidence that they would have the ability to manage this situation if it 
was to occur. I very much object to the site that is proposed in the Southern Highlands / Moss Vale and the 
health and safety risks associated. It needs to be located somewhere more remote where it doesn’t pose such a 
risk to so many young families and our community. 
 

 




